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From: Jeffery Wattie
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Foil request
Date: Friday, January 26, 2024 8:01:08 AM

Good Morning, 

       I am the Chairman of the North Evans Fire District and I am requesting the most recent
copy of the lease management agreement between the Town of Evans and the Erie County
Water Authority to determine ownership of the fire hydrants and their maintenance.   I will
include relevant file numbers noted on your foil spreadsheet for your convenience below.   If
you require something more formal on letterhead I will be happy to provide it.   

EVTN-928-1701
EVTN-928-1501
EVTN-928-1201

Thanks for your assistance,  
Jeffery Wattie 

-- 
Jeffery Wattie - Commissioner
North Evans Fire District
P.O. BOX 879  
Derby, NY 14047
716-983-4942
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